
Good afternoon, Eagle families -

What a great week! I can't say how proud I am of
all our students. 

The month of February was awesome. Our Read-
A-Thon was a big hit. Our students read over a
combined 1700 books in 29 days! Unbelievable.
We also had huge community support. Thanks
to your support, we are thrilled to let you all
know that our Booster Group raised over
$3300.00. What an awesome community.

I want to ensure we keep pushing our AIE
students to keep up the reading. Just because
we are done with the Read-A-Thon, doesn't
mean we need to slow down. Keep reading!!!

I also spoke about our upcoming SIP review this
Spring. We have a Google form here
https://forms.gle/xunfu1tsHTPH2ZLJ8. If you all
could provide feedback, we would be grateful.

We also sent home a parent compact form.
Please sign that and return it to us here at
school.

Thanks again for all of your support, AI Families.
I hope you all have a great weekend. Remember
to get some rest, get outside, and keep on
reading!

I look forward to seeing you all next week.

- Mr. Miller

March  5
Craft Club

March 8
No School 

ProDev for staff

March 12
Craft Club

March 22
Snow Day

March 27-29
Conference

Half Days
11:30 dismissal

April 1-5 
Spring Break
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Top 10 Readers
Brooke

Lily
Mason

Jay
Elsy

Nathan
Jimmy
Damian
Brayden
Summer

Top 5
Fundraisers

Brooke
Mason

Brayden
Adam
Jimmy

1,740 Books

$3,373

Thank you for your
support!


